
SCHOOL SUPPLIES AND CHROMEBOOK INFORMATION 

MCS Families: 

We hope that you are having a great summer making memories with your students and family!   

Below you will find a basic list of school supplies you can expect your student to need for the start of the school 

year.  These are items they will need for their classes throughout the day.  Should a teacher have something 

specific they would like your student to have for their class, that information will be communicated with 

students on the first day of school on Tuesday, August 23rd.   

Basic School Supplies  
• Refillable water bottle 

• Physical Bible – your student may purchase a Bible in the HS Office for $10.00 if needed 

• 3 Boxes of tissues 

• Scientific Calculator – CLICK HERE for calculator example 

• Spiral notebooks 

• 3-ring binder with dividers 

• Notebook paper 

• Pens and pencils 

• Highlighters 

• Colored pencils 

• Index cards 

Student Planners for Grades 7-8 
Student planners will be provided for all 7th and 8th grade students. 

Bible Students – Grades 8 and 10 
Bible students in Grades 8 and 10 will need to purchase a 5.5 x 8.5 binder for class.  CLICK HERE for binder 

example. 

Chromebook Information 
Students in Grades 7-12 will each be issued an Asus Chromebook C202SA or C203X or C204E.  Suggested 
accessories include the following: 

• Lightweight headphones or earbuds 

• Mouse (wired is preferred) 

• USB flash drive 

• Chromebook cases are highly suggested 

➢ Carry bag (thick padded) with handle/shoulder strap 

➢ Zippered Neoprene sleeve (RECOMMENDED) 

7th Grade and New Family Orientation 
For new families and 7th grade parents and students, we will be offering a New Family and 7th Grade Orientation 

on Tuesday, August 16th in the evening.  If this orientation applies to you and your student, you will receive a 

postcard soon with the details for this event. 

Back to School Night – Parents Only 
MCS will be hosting their annual Back to School Night for parents in the evening on Thursday, August 18th .  

Please join us for some exciting information about the upcoming 2022 – 2023 School Year. 

https://www.amazon.com/Texas-Instruments-Scientific-Calculator-Accents/dp/B00000JBNX?th=1
https://www.amazon.com/Avery-Durable-Binder-Pages-Round/dp/B0063C5NOW/ref=sr_1_2?crid=2ECLS092D6SK1&keywords=half%2Bsheet%2B3%2Bring%2Bbinder&qid=1656507348&sprefix=half%2Bsheet%2B3%2Bring%2Bbinder%2Caps%2C913&sr=8-2&th=1

